
 

 

 

To Georgina Mayor and Council, 

This letter is to ask the Town of Georgina to give “Municipal Significance” status Pefferlaw Lions 

Street Fest on Pefferlaw Road. 

We are respectfully requesting Mayor & Council to deem Pefferlaw Lions Street Fest, July 27, 

2024 municipally significant, to support the Pefferlaw Lions Club effort in the Regional road 

closure. We believe that the event meets the criteria for municipal significance. 

Once Municipal Significance is granted, we can move forward with the traffic management plan 

and application for permits for the road closure. 

Your support is very appreciated.  

Thank you for consideration, 

Wendy Busby 

Wendy Busby 
Director, Program Chair 

Pefferlaw Lions Club 


